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23rd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Classes for academic year 2025-2026 

 

With just one term left this year, we are writing to let you know classes and teachers for 2025-2026. 

Following the success of our mixed age Reception and Year 1 class this year, these children will continue 

to learn and play together next year as a combined Year 1 and Year 2 class. We are delighted to welcome 

new teacher Mrs Tarrant to the Welton team in September. Mrs Tarrant is an experienced teacher who 

really impressed us on her interview day. We know she is looking forward to meeting everyone! So, in 

2025-2026, our classes will be: 

 

●​ Reception class (Wren) taught by Mr Snell (Mon) and Mrs Blackmore (Tue-Fri)  
●​ Year 1/Year 2 (Nightingale) taught by Mr Munro (Mon-Fri) 
●​ Year 3 (Kingfisher) taught by Mrs Berry (Mon-Weds), Mrs Tarrant (Thur-Fri) 
●​ Year 4 (Kestrel) taught by Mr Lyle (Mon-Weds), Mrs Allen (Thurs-Fri) 
●​ Year 5 (Hawk) taught by Mrs Hartley (Mon-Fri) 

●​ Year 6 (Eagle) taught by Miss Plaskitt (Mon-Fri)  

 

There will be some change of classrooms next year:  

 

●​ Year 5 will be in the current Year 4 classroom 

●​ Year 4 will be in the current Year 2 classroom 

●​ Year 3 will be in the current Year 5 classroom 

●​ Year 1/2 will be in the current Year 1 and Year 3 classrooms 

 

As you know, we also have a dedicated team of Teaching Assistants who will be working around the school 

to support your children and we are pleased to say that the whole team is already working together to 

ensure that the transition to next year is as smooth as possible. 

 

With thanks for your continued support, 

 
Mr Snell ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mr Lyle 

Executive Head Teacher​ ​ ​ Head of School 

 


